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Correspondence from the petitioner to the Chair, 15.11.2013 

 DEAR MR POWELL 

Wind Farm Public Inquiry Financial Support 

Thank you for considering the above petition.  

 I am extremely disappointed at the Welsh Assembly Governments’ refusal to 

provide additional financial assistance to Powys County Council.   It is because 

of the lack of clarity and guidance in the Welsh Assembly Government planning 

processes and the outdated Technical Advice, that Powys County Council has 

been forced into their current position.  The Council is being unfairly penalised 

for carrying out their legal and moral duty whilst representing the residents of 

Powys.   

The additional expenditure incurred through the Public Inquiry process will 

undoubtedly mean a further reduction in essential services. 

I urge you to ask the Assembly Government to reconsider its position. 

  

I thank you, the Petitions Committee, and the Administrative staff for their help 

and advice. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

John Day 

 


